

JEFFERSON PARK PRESCHOOL

Est. 1969

August 14, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Our number one job at Jefferson Park Preschool is to provide your child with the best positive learning experience in a safe environment. We work each day to encourage students to be successful at their job of learning. We ask that you do the same by supporting our transition to a standardized dress code policy (school uniforms) which was approved during the 2018-2019 school year by our School Advisory Committee. Uniforms are an important part of the school's identity: It has a positive impact on students' learning and behavior in and around the school, serves to unite students, increases student pride, and eliminates barriers where all students are treated equally.

Jefferson Park Preschool students are expected to participate in our school's uniform policy daily.

The DAILY uniform is as follows:

- SHIRTS Students wear <u>navy</u>, or <u>white</u> shirts.
- BOTTOMS Students may wear khaki shorts, pants, skirts, shorts or jumpers.
- SHOES Students may wear their <u>choice</u> of shoes. However, they <u>must</u> be safe and appropriate to the learning environment.

Student Dress Down Days:

Students may be out of school uniform on school picture days. Special days throughout the year may be designated as opportunities for students to wear school spirit shirts. These opportunities will be announced IN WRITING in a letter to parents/guardians, phone messages, and posted on the school's website.

Thank you for your support of the school.

Jefferson Park Preschool
485 Madison Ave Elizabeth, NJ | Phone 908.354.2266/ Fax 908-354-7360
www.jeffersonparkpreschool.org